
  Membership Rates 2019       

Membership Type Monthly Fee Monthly  Draft Quarterly Semi Annual  Annual  

Program Member           

Youth (Up to 12)  $        25.50   $             15.50   $   46.50   $         93.00   $ 167.40  

Teen (13-18)  $        29.50   $             19.50   $   58.50   $       117.00   $ 210.60  

Young Adult (19-23)  $        47.50   $             37.50   $ 112.50   $       225.00   $ 405.00  

Adult (24-64)  $        59.50   $             49.50   $ 148.50   $       297.00   $ 534.60  

Adult Couple  $        72.50   $             62.50   $ 187.50   $       375.00   $ 675.00  

Senior (65+)  $        43.00   $             33.00   $   99.00   $       198.00   $ 356.40  

Senior Couple  $        66.00   $             56.00   $ 168.00   $       336.00   $ 604.80  

One Parent Family  $        70.50   $             60.50   $ 181.50   $       363.00   $ 653.40  

Family  $        82.50   $             72.50   $ 217.50   $       435.00   $ 783.00 

November 2019 

 

Dear Valued Member, 
 

Our mission is to strengthen the foundations of the Kennebec Valley community through youth development, 
healthy living and social responsibility. As a non-profit and charitable organization we remain focused on our 
mission of providing our community with an inspirational environment for the enrichment of all people.  In 2019 
there will be a slight increase to membership rates that will enable us to compensate for increases in our       
operating expenses, including minimum wage increases. We continue to raise funds through our Strong Kids   
Annual Campaign to provide financial assistance to qualified individuals. 

Please note some new options we will be implementing for 2019 to help you save: 

10% savings for a year purchased in full 

New Adult Couple membership option 

Below are the new 2019 membership rates. Your bank draft will automatically be updated on January 1st with 
the new amount.  Please contact Heather Turner at heather@kvymca.org or (207)622-9622 ext128 with any 
membership questions.  

-Thank you for your continued  Support of the Kennebec Valley YMCA, 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Thomas G. Warren      Raegan LaRochelle 

CEO Kennebec Valley YMCA     Program, Membership & Marketing Committee Chair 


